Curriculum Committee Notes – March 26, 2010
Present:

Bryan:  Jennifer Garcia, Michael Schaefer, ? Victoria C. Sharpe (illegible signature), Marcelo Bussiki, Dwight Bohlmeyer, Katherine Wickes, Blanche Brick, Nancy Wright, Bill Nix (proxy for Rick Church), Melanie Landis (guest presenter), Eric Miller, Ron Hammond
Brenham:  Bob Brick, Jaime Schroeder (guest presenter), Karen May, Mary Barnes-Tilley (proxy for K. French & D. Pierce), Debra LaCour, Bob Lovelidge, Debbi Vavra, Mark Wilkening, Linda Flynn, Jody Tyson, Mark Workman, HF Poehlman
Minutes were approved.  

Business:

Vet Tech Degree Plan was presented by Dr. Melanie Landis.  She asked that anyone who knew of a local veterinarian who might be interested in participating in this program should encourage them to call her.  
Mary Barnes moved to approve the degree plan and Dwight Bohlmeyer seconded it.  It passed unanimously.

Sociology 2319 – Minority Studies – was presented by Katherine Wickes.  Nancy Wright asked if transferred to Texas A&M and was told it would transfer but not directly to Sociology because A&M had an Institute of Minority Studies where the course would transfer.  This was a common number course, however, and would not require letters of transfer from three universities.  Nancy Wright moved it be approved, Bill Nix seconded and it was approved unanimously.

MDCA 1302, SCIT 1307, and SCIT 1308 were presented by Jaime Schroeder.  It was pointed out that the Anatomy and Physiology courses in these areas were not the same as the academic A&P courses now on the books.  Mary Barnes moved that these be approved and Bill Nix seconded.  They were approved unanimously.

Robert Brick noted that there should be a change in the form for the Master Course Syllabus and the Course Proposal title page for technical programs now that there was a Vice President for this area.

Announcements:

Debra LaCour announced that there was now a home page for Academic Affairs.  

Nancy Wright noted that it was important to know if a prerequisite in reading were included in any course so appropriate scheduling could be made to accommodate these groups.

Next Meeting/Adjournment:

Ron Hammond asked if there needed to be an April meeting.  Dwight Bohlmeyer said that he would have courses coming to the committee in April so Hammond announced there would be a meeting in April.

No further business, the meeting was adjourned.







Respectfully submitted, 







Thena Parrott, Secretary/Blanche Brick, Recording

